
 

DEPARTMENT OF JOURNALISM AND MASS COMMUNICATION 

Ref: JMC/Newsletter release/65   Notice   Date: 25-02-2021 

 
It gives me immense pleasure to notify and inform you all that the department is 

going to release its student centric first volume of newsletter publication (The 

Impression) through virtual mode on 27
th

 Feb 2021 (Saturday) at 11.30am. In this 

connection, all the parents/guardian and other stakeholders are humbly invited to 

attend and grace the releasing ceremony. Hence, all the students of all the batches 

including 2017 batch of the department are instructed to attend the session on time to 

make it a grand success. 

 
NB: Meeting link, programme schedule and poster for the same will be shared   

          via email/Whatsapp to all concerned. 

 

 

Sd/ 

Copy To:            Dr. Rahul Amin 

 Academic Coordinator                   Programme 

Coordinator   

 All concerned        School of Humanities 

 AJU website 

 Office file 

 Students group (WhatsApp) 

 

       


